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First name: Ed

Last name: Czech

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Sirs,

 

Please recommit to preserving the wilderness character of Prince William Sound.  Do not allow changes to the

management plan that allow for geedy corporate interests to destroy public land in PWS.  Do not allow resource

extraction within PWS.  Please keep PWS non motorized to the maximum extent allowed under ANLICA. Follow

the 94 Exxon Valdez oil spill plan to restore PWS recreation, conservation and wilderness values. No corporate

interests within PWS!

 

Thank you,

 

Edward J Czech

 

Hope, Alaska

 

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Smartphone

 


